
Lakewood Spirit Wear 
 

    Information 
 
 

 

 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
We are once again offering Lakewood Spirit Wear for sale until              
Friday Oct 26, 2018. Our selection consists of: 
 
❖ Short or long sleeve t-shirts – grey, black, or white 
❖ Grade K-4 hoodies – Black or Grey 
❖ Grade 5 hoodies – Black Only 
❖ Lakewood Lion Socks – Youth Small – Limited Stock 

 
Each item will have the embossed Lakewood Lion on the front. There are 
no exchanges or refunds as these are custom orders. All items are 100% 
cotton.  
 
Please note:  Grade 5 hoodies are also available for Grade 5 parents to 
order. These hoodies will include the year and student signatures on the 
back.  
 
Visit the Lakewood hot lunch website, https://lakewood.hotlunches.net,  to 
place your orders.  Late orders will not be accepted. The order deadline is 
Friday October 26th, 2018. 
 
Thank you in advance for your continued support. Please direct your 
inquiries to Carla or Denise at lakewoodhotlunch@gmail.com subject line 
“Spirit wear”. 
 
Lakewood PAC 

https://lakewood.hotlunches.net/

